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Message from the Chair of Governors 

 

Appointment of Head Teacher 

 

Welcome to our appointment details and thank you for taking an interest in the position of Head 

Teacher at our school. 

 

To give you a little extra information.  

 

You will notice that the school was inspected by Ofsted in March 2016 and was judged to ‘require 

improvement’. Since then the whole school (Governors, Senior Management and all the staff) have 

put in a tremendous amount of effort to bring about necessary improvements.  

 

We believe that we have made great gains in a short space of time but recognise that we still have 

a challenging journey ahead of us to achieve the necessary outcomes for OFSTED.  With this in 

mind we are now looking for a strong, inspirational Headteacher to lead us on the next part of our 

journey.  

 

Wargrave is a two form entry school situated in Newton-le-Willows, an area of high deprivation. 

The children are enthusiastic learners, who are very proud of their school. In fact they are so 

proud of it that they have prepared a DVD to tell you all about it, a link to which is included with 

the information pack. In the short film the children will also tell you what they hope their new 

Headteacher will be like.  

 

Please feel free to visit the school to meet the staff and see the children at work and/or play. You 

will be given a very warm welcome. 

 

I trust you will find everything that you need from our information pack.  

 

Thank you again for showing an interest in our school and I look forward to receiving your 

application. 

 

Frank Cooke 
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Chair of Governors 

Bradlegh Road, 
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